
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                
                                      17th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Saturday 8th June, Fishergate will again be taking part in the parade for York Pride.  
The charity aims to promote equality and diversity for the public benefit, and in 
particular the elimination of discrimination against those in the LGBT+ community living 
in our area. As a school which celebrates diversity, we are delighted to be a part of this 
special day.  
 
We will meet on the grass in front of St William’s College (between The Cross Keys pub 
and National Trust Gift Shop), behind the Minster, at 11.00. The parade will leave at 
11.45 and make its way through town to the Knavesmire, where there will be a range of 
stalls and events. Shortly after, we will be moved to join the rest of the parade as it gets 
ready to set off. Look out for the Fishergate banner – it would be lovely if Fishergate 
families could walk together, or join us en route. 
 
All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Dani Rees 
Deputy Headteacher 
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